Smith, George

From: Tafuni, Steven

Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 3:19 PM

To: SWD_Waste

Subject: FW: Hardee Co. landfill; WACS 40612; Semi-annual Groundwater and Surface Water Sampling, & Gas

Monitoring - Fieldwork Notification

Steven Tafuni

FDEP-SWD, Government Operations Consultant,
Compliance Assurance Program

13051 N. Telecom Pkwy

Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926

tel: 813-470-5792

E-mail: Steven.Tafuni@floridadep.gov

From: Jon Ascher <jascher@ermi.net>

Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 2:41 PM

To: Tafuni, Steven <Steven.Tafuni@FloridaDEP.gov>

Cc: McAleer, Abigail <Abigail.McAleer @FloridaDEP.gov>

Subject: RE: Hardee Co. landfill; WACS 40612; Semi-annual Groundwater and Surface Water Sampling, & Gas Monitoring
- Fieldwork Notification

EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this
email.

Mr . Tafuni,

Good afternoon. Semi-annual GW, SW, and gas monitoring activities are scheduled for June 13, 2022. The work will be
conducted according to Permit No. 38414-016-SO/01. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,
Jon

Jonathan Ascher, MS, LEP | Senior Project Manager
0:239-415-6406 EXT: 226 | C: 239-560-6596 | jascher@ermi.net

Environmental Risk Management, Inc.
6835 International Center Boulevard, Suite 5
Fort Myers, Florida 33912
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